
Amy Channell  
 

Hello! 

Sorry for the delay, but yes please keep my email in this loop since the “torch” has been 

handed to me for Esplanade festivities. 

 

Just like Marshall requested of Pleasant St, Esplanade would like similar help. We would love 

to have our street closed to public traffic by 4pm on Oct 31 and having a “Road Closed” 

sign placed at the beginning of our street. We also want to make sure the back gate to 

Esplanade from the park will be closed as well (in the past, it’s been left open for other 

reasons and we see cars enter our street from by the water treatment facility every so often 

when it’s open). 

 

I’m not sure what the history is on the Pleasant St. signage letting drivers have a warning 

that it will be closed on Halloween, but I love that idea and was wondering if it is possible to 

get one for Esplanade as well? Or is that something we have to make on our own? I’m fine 

with either, I just didn’t know what to expect. Please let me know when you have 

information on that so I can plan accordingly. 

 

Thank you so much for keeping our small, busy streets in mind for these holidays! Our 

residents appreciate it! 

 

Best, 

Amy Channell 
 


